From: jlaarske78@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Jenna Garske

To: JCSS Exhibits
Subject: April 11 Hearing - Supportive testimony for HB 2019
Date: Friday, April 12, 2019 9:48:16 AM

Dear Joint Commitee on Student success,

As a teacher and a parent, our Kids are suffering by not getting the attention they need to succeed. Teachers are
overwhelmed and outnumbered. When class sizes are above 30, we no longer have the ability to always control a
classroom and through lessons, let alone give extra help when it’s needed, because we are managaing students,
babysitting and problem solving. You don’t believe in, spend a few months in a classroom and and all grades and
see, try grading thousands of papers on top of it, keep up with communication to families, supporting those who face
challenges. Tell me what you see, and then tell me how many months, or years you can do it and not see the impact
large class sizes and lack of class options has on our growing kids, the future of our nation.

Sincerely,
Jenna Garske
13616 SW 174th Loop Sherwood, OR 97140-9363
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